
  
 
 Eynsford Baptist Church 

 
National Prayer Weekend - What can God do for you? 

 
In September the National Prayer Weekend takes place when local churches all over the country will 
be reaching out to those in their local communities inviting prayer requests. At Eynsford Baptist 
Church we believe God is a caring, loving Father who wants to bless us with good things. He is also 
the God of power and might who created the World and that nothing is beyond His control.  
 
In  Jeremiah 32 v27 we read:    
 
"I am the LORD, the God of all mankind. Is anything too hard for me?" 
 
God answers the prayers of individuals who ask, but the Bible tells us 
that there is something particularly powerful about a group praying 
together in the name of Jesus for the same thing. 
 
If you would like us to pray for you, or those who are dear to you 
or a situation that concerns you please contact 
Pastor Chris Moffett 07411 278637, or drop us an email at: 
chris@themoffetts.co.uk. 
Alternatively you would be very welcome any Sunday morning, with opportunity for prayer both 
during the service or more privately afterwards. Why struggle on your own when the God of the 
universe is waiting to help? 

 
Church Notices 

 
Services Sunday at 10.30 a.m. 

 
Our next community lunch is on Thursday 8th August at 12:30 in church, when fish pie followed by 
fruit trifle will be served. If you'd like to come you'd be very welcome, it's open to everyone. It would 
help with the catering if you could ring Dave on 01959 439741 to let him know, but if you're unsure 
about coming until the last minute then just turn up. 
 
Chris is continuing his series of talks titled "Thy Kingdom Come" on Friday 2nd August, at 7 for 7:30 
in the upper room at church. Come and hear how God is building His kingdom .  Everyone welcome 
 
 
 

 


